
From: Randolph, Edward F. 
Sent: 4/23/2014 8:47:31 AM 
To: Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz, Sidney 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Cherry, Brian K 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Roll out of the TOU rates for small ag customers 

Brian and Sidney, 

After the meetings we had with you and internal conversations, we believe the best and maybe 
only course of direction is for PG&E to delay implementing default TOU rates for the 
agricultural customers that were slated to be rolled into the TOU rates this past March to 
March of 2015. In the meantime we would like to see continued and/or expanded outreach to 
these customers about their options for opt-in TOU rates so that customer that can benefit 
from the tariff have the tools they need to make the best decisions. 

Please let me know what formal direction you need from us to make this happen. 

Edward Randolph | Phone: 415-703-2083 | Cell: 916-801-9635 

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2014 11:26 AM 
To: Randolph, Edward F.; Baker, Simon 
Subject: Handout for 300p meeting 

Ed and Simon -

I've attached the deck for this afternoon's meeting with: Cliff Rechtschaffen and Ken Alex from 
the Governor's office; Aaron Johnson and Maril Pitcock from PG&E's customer care group; 
and me. Brian Cherry may call in. 
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Let me know if you get this and it works for you. 

yours, 

sid 

PG&E Is committed to protecting our customers' privacy Tolearn more, please visit ntfpi/7www.pge com/about/company/privacy/customer/ 
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